
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

'To Enrich Lives Through Effective and Caring Service"

MARK PESTRELLA, Director

April 17, 2018

INVITATION FOR BIDS —ADDENDUM 1
LENNOX AND MALIBU GARBAGE DISPOSAL DISTRICTS
(2018-GDD017)

IN REPLY PLEASE

REFER TO FILE: B RC-~

Please note that the deadline for Bid submission is
Tuesday, May 8, 2018, by 9 a.m.

Please note that there will be a mandatory Bidders' Conference for this Invitation For
Bids (IFB) on Tuesday, April 24, 2018, at 1:30 p.m. at Public Works Headquarters,
900 South Fremont Avenue, Alhambra, California 91803, in Conference Room C.
ATTENDANCE BY THE BIDDER OR AN AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE AT THE
CONFERENCE IS MANDATORY. Public Works will reject bids from those whose
attendance at the conference cannot be verified.

All addenda and informational updates will be posted at
http://dpw.lacounty.qov/brcd/servicecontracts. Please check the website frequently for
any changes to this solicitation.

Please take note of the following revisions to the IFB. (Please note that the changes
that have been added are in boldface and deleted languages are c+riLo+hrni ~nh 1

A. The first paragraph of the IFB Notice has been revised as shown below:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Department of Public Works (Public Works)
invites bids for the Lennox and Malibu Garbage Disposal Districts
(2018-GDD017) contracts. Public Works may award up to a total of two
contracts for these areas: one for the Lennox Garbage Disposal District and one
for the Malibu Garbage Disposal District. Each area will be evaluated and
awarded separately. These contracts have been designed to have a potential
maximum contract term of a-a- 10 years, consisting of an initial '-~ term of
approximately 7 years and potential additional two 18-month option renewals.
The total annual contract amount of these services is estimated to be $1.5 million
for the Lennox Garbage Disposal District and $1 million for the Malibu Garbage
Disposal District. The IFB with contract specifications, forms, and instructions
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for preparing and submitting bids, may be accessed at
http://dpw.lacounty.qov/brcd/servicecontracts/ or may be requested from
Mr. David Pang at (626) 458-7167 or dpanq dpw.lacountv.gov or
Ms. Anna Leung at (626) 458-4072 or aleunq dpw.lacountv.gov, Monday
through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

If you have any questions concerning the abave information, please contact
Mr. David Pang at (626) 458-7167 or Ms. Anna Leung at (626) 458-4072, Monday
through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Follow us on Twitter:

We encourage you to follow us on Twitter @LACoPublicWorks for information an
Public Works and instant updates on contracting opportunities and solicitations.

Very truly yours,

MARK PESTRELLA
Director of Public Works

~ /Y~~y~a~—.~

~~: JOSE M. QUEVEDO
Assistant Deputy Director
Business Relations and Contracts Division
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